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NEWSLETTER – SEPTEMBER 2020 
 

Dates to Remember 

Aug 31 - First Day of School (7h55 – 14h45) 

Sept 8  - Cafeteria (hot lunch) 

Sept 8  - Breakfast Club begins 

Sept 10 - School Photos 

Sept 10 - General Assembly for Governing Board Elections at 17h30 

Sept 19 - Christian Vachon Run (Adult Teams only) 

Sept 25 - Planning Day 

Sept 30 - Attestation Day 
 

It is very important that the you read the Learn, Grow and Play Together booklet with your child(ren).  Also, the forms 

sent home with your child today should be completed (in blue or black ink) and returned to the school as soon as possible.  

If there have been any changes to parent addresses, guardianship, phone numbers, emergency contact, e-mail address, 

etc., please make sure to provide the school with any modifications.  Please be reminded that the parent portal provides 

you access to your child’s bus passes, report cards, absences and other important information.  This tool, in addition to 

our Facebook Page and email list, ensures on-going communication between our families and our school. 

 

James E. Connor Foundation Music Bursary:  the James E. Connors Foundation will be awarding Music Bursaries to 

PEES students from Grade 1 to Grade 5 this year.  These bursaries can be used for Piano lessons with Ms. Roxane 

Johnson.  Should you be interested in applying, please fill out and return the form attached by Tuesday, September 8, 

2020 at 8 am at the latest. 

 
Newsletters will be issued through e-mail and continue to be available on the school Facebook page and website.  If you 

require a hard copy, please advise your child’s teacher.  We are asking that each family take the time to review our 

newsletter.  You will find important dates and upcoming events. 

 

Recesses 

 Students need to dress for the weather. 

 On days when it has rained or is drizzling, students will go outside and need rain wear and boots. 

 It is important that students go outside to play whenever possible. 

  

Report Cards: School report cards will be available four times during the school year; October 16, 2020 1st 

Communication, November 16, 2020 1
st
 Report, February 15, 2020 2

nd
 Report, June 30, 2020 Final School Report. 

 

School Buses:  Parents who have Transportation questions, please contact our Transportation Services at 819-868-3100 x 

40058.  Families who wish to report a change of address should send a note directly to the school with the effective date, 

new complete address and phone numbers.  If you have any questions, please contact Sandy at 819-843-4847 x2.   

Please take note no special bus passes will be issued during the month of September. 

 

Student Accident Insurance is available. The purchasing of the student accident insurance is strongly recommended. 

Students receive coverage for items such as: broken glasses, broken teeth, ambulance costs and many other serious 

injuries 24 hours per day, 365 days per year.  Insurance can be purchase through Industrial Alliance at www.ia.ca 

 

Supervision and school fees invoices will be going home at the beginning of October. 

http://www.ia.ca/

